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Proposed Municipal Boundary Alteration 

 

Date March 2, 2022 

To Mayor Masters and City Councillors 

From Executive Committee 

Service Area Financial Strategy & Sustainability 

Item # CR22-18 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

That City Council: 
 

1. Direct Administration to give Public Notice of Council’s intention to apply for an alteration to 
the City’s boundaries as shown on Appendix A and notify affected parties as required 
pursuant to section 43 of The Cities Act; and 

 
2. Direct Administration to endeavour to negotiate a Boundary Alteration Agreement, including 

tax loss compensation, with the RM of Sherwood, subject to Council approval. 
 

HISTORY 

 

At the February 23, 2022 meeting of the Executive Committee, the Committee considered in private 

session, the attached E22-4 report from the Financial Strategy & Sustainability Division. 

 

The Committee adopted a resolution to concur in the recommendation contained in the report. 
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Recommendation #3 in the attached report does not require City Council approval. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

 
 

ATTACHMENTS 

E22-4 Proposed Municipal Boundary Alteration 

Appendix A - Proposed Municipal Boundary Alteration 

Appendix B - Proposed Municipal Boundary Alteration 

Appendix C - Proposed Municipal Boundary Alteration 


